IPM Global TAA: December was another good
month for global stocks

The IPM Global TAA Fund posted a loss of 0.20 pct. (B-shares) in December.

- December was another good month for global stocks which appreciated over 5 pct in the first half
of the month, but later stabilised at that level. Bond saw th
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